
Cyclist of Quail Creek 

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 

  Meeting Minutes 

 

Bob presented a review of where we are today 

• Tuesday morning ride 14-16mph, 25-30+ miles. Leader Kathleen Camp 

• Thursday morning ride 12-14, 15-20+ miles. Leader Ron Nowicki 

• One Tucson Loop ride of 28 miles. Leader Bob Smith 

• To date rides have had 2-8 participants typically the same 10-12 people 

• Cyclists of QC is now a 2019 QC Charter Club and Cycling has been added to the HOA 

Activities Web Page. We can now be found in the directory. Our contacts are Bob Smith 

and Gary Johnson 

Bob recommended that we continue to keep things simple organizationally 

• Regular month Meeting Day is yet to be determined 

• Officers ae TBD 

• No dues or required membership until we have more participation 

• Rides and activities will be announced via email on a weekly basis 

• Bob volunteered to create a Cyclists of QC page on his website as an interim location to 

for announcements and ride schedule. To be available in February.   

The meeting broke up into the following Interest Groups 

• Neighborhood/Casual Rides – Rick Johnson & Ken Kelly took lead and they will be start 

leading rides on Mondays. Thursday Coffee Rides will continue 

o Rick Johnson will be leading the first Causal Neighborhood Ride beginning 

Monday, Jan 28 at 9:00am from the east entrance of the Madera Clubhouse. The 

ride will be about 12 miles at casual pace to Posada Java. 

• Mountain Bikes Rides – Dan Patterson – Rides coming soon 

• Faster & Longer Fitness Rides – Kathleen Camp, Jeff McCune, Bob Smith, Joanna Miller 

and Ron Nowicki 

o Once per month we will ride to Tubac. People not wanting to do 50 miles and 

make the ride shorter by turning around at the Hospital or Amado. The first 

Tubac Ride will be Thursday, Feb 7 with Ron Nowicki leading. Regular Thursday 

riders can ride out with us and turn around where they choose and stop for 

coffee at Posada Java.  

• Out of Town Rides – Bob Smith 



o Once per month on Wednesday or Friday. Next ride will be on Wednesday 

departing the parking lot in front of CATC at 9:00am on Jan 30. Need to RSVP to 

Bob@WeTandem.com and let him know if driving and take bikes. We will be 

doing the west side of the Tucson Loop and returning on the Mountain Ave 

Bikeway through the UofA returning to the Loop at St. Marys. This is the same 

route we did in December. 

Bob will be sending out an updated Cyclists of QC email and phone number list. 

 

mailto:Bob@WeTandem.com

